
 
 
Jackie Phillips 
Regional Director-Carrier Relations 
 
Tel:   (360) 905-6985 
Fax:  (360) 905-6811 
jackie.phillips@centurytel.com 
 
 
December 3, 2008 
 
 
 
Administrative Hearings Division 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215 
Salem, Oregon  97301-2551 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Approval Request for Interconnection Agreement Between 
 CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. (“CenturyTel”) and Cal-Ore 
 Communications, Inc. (ARB 872) 
 
Please withdraw the interconnection agreement approval request made on November 13, 
2008 by CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. for the agreement between CenturyTel and 
Cal-Ore Communications, Inc. (ARB 872) 
 
This withdrawal request has also been electronically filed on today’s date. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call or email me at the above number or 
email address. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jackie Phillips 
Regional Director-Carrier Relations 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Edward B. Ormsbee, Cal-Ore Communications, Inc. 
 


